
GPMS Summer Reading for 6th 
grade Advanced ELAR: 

 
 

Students wanting to be in 6th grade Advanced ELAR will be 
required to participate in the summer reading program 

through Bell-Whittington Public Library.  

 

1. Get a reading check-sheet from the public library 
(available May 31st). 

2. Students are required to read at least one book from the 
suggested reading list (see back) and complete at least 
one reading check-sheet page with your parent’s initials. 
Parents initial after every 30 minutes of reading. 

3. Take a screenshot or make a copy of your check-sheet(s) 
before turning them in to the library. You will need to 
turn in a copy or screenshot of your reading check-
sheet(s) at the beginning of the school year.  

 

When students turn in a completed reading check-sheet to the library, they are invited to a pool 

party at the Portland Aquatic Center that includes free admission to the pool and free snacks! 

 

Parents – please be sure that your child reads for the time allotted before initialing each 
spot. Thank you for modeling honesty and integrity for our students. 


